
School-Based Mental 
Health Services 
Grant Program

Over 
$140M 
in funding 
available! 

ABOUT
The School-Based Mental Health (SBMH) 
Services program is designed to address 
several barriers to increasing mental health 
support for children and youth in our 
schools. SBMH programs are intended to 
address personnel shortages by: 

(1) increasing recruitment and retention-
related incentives and

(2) promoting the re-specialization and 
certification of existing mental health 
services providers to qualify them for 
work in local educational agencies 
(LEAs) with demonstrated need.

New Eligible Applicants Proposed 
In addition to SEAs, new for FY22 the Department 
is proposing LEAs as eligible applicants for the 
upcoming competition.  

Notice Inviting Applications (NIA) 
Coming Soon! 
The Department expects to publish the NIA for 
this competition this Fall. CONTACT

For inquiries, please contact: 

Amy Banks (amy.banks@ed.gov) 
(202) 453-6704
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